
Village Hall Management Committee AGM 

18 November 2024 

SECRETARY’S REPORT 

 

Since the last AGM, the committee has held seven general meetings and one 
special meeting.  For most of the year the committee has comprised 10 
members, of whom two were representatives of village organisations (WI & 
Parish Council).  Happily, early this month we were able to welcome a new 
member representing the Parochial Church Council. 

 

Issues considered by the committee this year have mainly concerned financial 
matters and refurbishment of the hall.  Details of these will be covered by the 
Treasurer and the Chair. 

 

Jan Summers 

November 2024 


